
 
 
 
 

Request for Proposal (RFP) 
 
 
The Marshall County Health Department is soliciting proposals from 
independent certified public accounting firms to conduct 
Financial/OMB Circular A-133 audits.    
 
Any CPA firm wishing to receive a detailed request for proposal 
package should contact Cathy Thompson (cthompson@mcphd.org) 
or call 270-252-2714.   
 
The deadline to submit your sealed proposal is July 25, 2024. 
Marshall County Health Department is located at 267 Slickback 
Road, Benton, KY 42025. 
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